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The guests and invited speakers were felicitated by members of Internal Complaints Committee of the 

university. The program was graced by the Hon Vice Chancellor, Registrar and other dignitaries of the 

University.  Prof Maria Fernandez Resource persons from the West Bengal Commission for Women and 

Dr Paromita Chakravarti, Professor, Dept of English and representative of the ICC of Jadavpur University 

shared valuable information and conducted practical interactive sessions with the members of the ICC 

and Anti-Ragging Committee of Aliah University. The program was attended by over students, teachers 

and non-teaching members of the University.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof Sharmistha Chatterjee, Presiding Officer, ICC 

welcoming the guests 

 

Prof Maria Fernandez felicitated by members of 

ICC, Aliah University 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Prof Amzed Hossein, Dean Students Welfare,  delivering 

his address 

 

Participants of the workshop along with 

members of Internal Complaints 

Committee, Aliah University 

 


